On Tue, 7/1/08, Ajoy Kumar Saha <ajoy_saha@yahoo.com> wrote:

From: Ajoy Kumar Saha <ajoy_saha@yahoo.com>
Subject: [Asha-UFlorida] Interim fund request for Vikasana approved
To: Asha-UFlorida@yahoogroups.com
Cc: manohita@gmail.com, pavan.singitham@gmail.com, srijan@gmail.com, vidraj@microsoft.com, grgvrghs@gmail.com
Date: Tuesday, July 1, 2008, 3:08 PM

Hello Everybody,

This is to inform you all that the interim funds request by Vikasana has been approved by the Asha UFlorida chapter. Sanketh, from Asha UFlorida will be visiting Vikasana on 8th of this month. The project received funds from Asha Seattle for Jan to Apr. They've run out of funds and have requested $1000 to cover their expenses until a site visit happens and the rest of the budget is approved. The UFlorida chapter would like to release these funds with approval from Seattle, of course.

This email will serve as an alternative to the minutes of the meeting in which the Vikasana discussion happened.

Thanks,
Ajoy
Minutes of meeting held on 10/22/2008
Vikasana self sustainability effort funding - Sharan briefed about Vikasana bridge school, their purpose & their efforts in Karnataka. He also talked about Asha's support towards the project and how the self sustainability proposal was put up for WAH 2007. The project director of Vikasana, Mr Cleates recently sent the price listing and the facilities available at the various land pieces he has looked. The group decided that funds to buy land be released from the WAH 07 efforts.
